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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 988
                                                           January 2013   

January 2013 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, January 18th, 2013
                   LOCATION:  Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                     South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                     Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:       2000 Hours Meeting
                      PROGRAM:  Member Jeff Brown will present a slide show of 

          additional pictures gathered from the Box 52 History files that 

                      were not used in the 100th Anniversary DVD.
December 2012 Meeting

33 Members and Applicants enjoyed a fine Italian buffet hosted by Mr. Roland Demers of Wayne Alarm. This was followed by a terrific slide show on the Lynn Fire Department by Member Rick Conway. Rick’s show is becoming an annual event and again this year was enjoyed by all.
January Meeting

This month Member Jeff Brown will present more of the Box 52 History that was gathered as part of the 100th Anniversary program.
Good and Welfare
Our most Senior Member, V. Carlisle Smith is recovering from a fall suffered before the Christmas Holiday.

Exempt Member Nelson Dionne has been in the Beth Israel Hospital for several major surgeries. Best wishes for a speedy recovery to both.
Membership
The membership will be asked to vote on the applications of Misters John McInnis, Jeff Crosby and Jack Smallwood. These 3 applicants have been interviewed and approved by the Board of Directors for your consideration for membership.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, Twitter, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

